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Swanworth Quarry Extension (PK16). 
 
 
 
I was about to send a response to the MIQs in relation to the Swanworth 
Quarry Extension (PK16). However, I know that Sally and Michael  Feben 
Smith have sent such a response and, for simplicity, I would like to formally 
endorse their document. 
 
However, I would add two comments:- 
 
Question 184, regarding the water supply to Kingston.  
I understand that a study of some kind has been done recently (and I believe 
provided to Mr Gaggaro who provides the water supply to residents), but I 
have not been able to view that report. Can you tell me whether it is in the 
public domain? I believe this matter is of serious concern. As a resident, I am 
very conscious of how the water supply is not robust, with not infrequent 
"boil notices" and any potential threat must be seriously considered. 
 
Question 193, regarding alternative supply of aggregate.  
It is clear that alternative sources of aggregate are readily available and 
exceptional circumstances do not apply. 
 
In response to all other relevant questions, I support the Feben Smiths' 
comments. 
 
Peter Boyce 


